
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 27th June 2025 

          
Re: School Sports Day: Wednesday 9th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
Following on from Mrs Davies whole-school letter about Sport Day, I wanted to confirm the specific arrangements for 
Year 12.  
 
The Coopers’ Coborn Sports Day is an important event in the school calendar, encapsulating our motto of ‘Love as 
Brethren’, in which all members of our school community take part in a range of athletic events. Year 12, like all other 
year groups in the school are expected to take part fully:  
 
• either as competitors in one of the athletics events  
• as organisers/supervisors supporting the PE Department on the day  
• or taking on a role encouraging and supporting participating students on the day  
 
All Year 12 students are expected to attend school this day in full school sports uniform i.e. appropriate sports clothing 
– ideally a polo shirt and tracksuit.  Students should not be wearing vests or any clothing deemed inappropriate for an 
educational setting.  
 
The plan for the day is as follows: 
 

8:35am Students arrive as usual and register with their Form Tutor 

9am – 10am Period 1 lesson as usual 

10am – 11am Period 2 lesson as usual 

11am – 11:30am Extended break – students can access the 6th Form Canteen 

11:30am – 1pm All Year 12 students are on the School Field taking part in Sports Day 

1pm Year 12 students dismissed from Sports Day and can travel home. The school day finishes 
at 1pm for 6th Form students. No lessons take place Period 5 or Period 6. Please note, 
Year 12 students who wish to use the study facilities in the Learning Zone can still do so 
in the afternoon as usual.  

 
It is important that an eye is kept on the weather, so please ensure your son/daughter has waterproof clothing in the 
likely event of a sudden downpour. Similarly, sun cream and a hat will be equally important if it is hot; there is no 
shade on the school field and so it is crucial that students have adequate sun protection.  Any students who suffer 
from hay fever, should take associated medication in advance. 
 
This is a unique opportunity in the school calendar for students and staff to come together to celebrate all that is so 
special about our school community. Due to the event taking place on school site, unfortunately we cannot facilitate 
parents spectating this year. Despite this, we will endeavour to make the day as special as possible for the students 
and look forward to supporting them throughout. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr R Bell 
Deputy Head: Head of 6th Form  
 
 

 
 
 


